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From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)
To: "vatou@vatouher.com"
Subject: 991 Beech - rescheduling appeal hearing date
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 1:22:00 PM


Mr. Her –
 
I am confirming the telephone conversation that we had this afternoon notifying you that your
Legislative Hearing has been rescheduled at the request of the Legislative Hearing Officer from July


5th to July 12th at 1:30 p.m..
 


Please plan to attend on Tuesday, July 12th at 1:30 p.m., in Room 330 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd.,
St. Paul, MN 55102.
 
Thank you,
 
Katie Foss
City Council - Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd., Room 310
St. Paul, MN 55102
(651) 266-8585
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